
June 5, 1989 

Dear Invitee to the San Francisco Conference: 

You will by now have received a packet of documents 
forwarded to you by the A.A.R.C. 

It occurred to me that the enclosed summaries of the 
testimony of the only witnesses having first hand knowledge 
of Oswald's visit to the Cuban Embassy might be of 
additional value. 

All of this information was taken from Volume III of the 
House Assassinations Committee's Appendix to their Report. 

An evaluation of this testimony appears to me to be crucial 
to making a sound judgement as to whether or not Oswald 
actually visited the Cuban Consulate. 


